
 
 
 
In response to the current COVID-19 situation, CMA and the Board of Directors wanted to send a brief notice in regards 
to some of the current guidelines which have been issued.  We understand that you are most likely aware of these, but 
wanted to reinforce these for our community to ensure everyone’s safety. 
 

 Clean your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If soap and water 
are not readily available utilize hand sanitizer of at least 60% alcohol. 

 Avoid close contact with others. Maintain a social distance of at least 6 feet apart.  It’s 
great to see everyone going for walks in the neighborhood – but please respect the 
Social Distancing guidelines for safety. 

 Stay home if you are sick. Even if it’s just a small cold we want to ensure everyone stays 
as healthy as possible. 

 Cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue or the inside of your elbow. Immediately wash your hands following. 

 Clean and disinfect your frequently touched surfaces daily. Some of these may include tables, doorknobs, light 
switches, countertops, phones, etc. 
 

IMPORTANT:  Keep your pets on a leash while walking them. While reportedly dogs and other 
animals are not at risk from the virus, they can carry the virus on them.  Several homeowners 
have called CMA with reports of animals being walked off leash and animals not restrained in 
their yards.  Now is not the time to be taking your animal to the vet if it’s bitten by another dog; 
even worse for a homeowner or child to be bitten and need medical care.  For the safety of 
everyone, please restrain your pets.  Homeowners should report an incident to the Colleyville 
Police Department should they feel threatened by an animal that is not properly restrained. 

 

NEIGHBORS AT RISK:  If your neighbor falls in the “high risk” category, please check on them to see if they are in need.  
There are several community organizations helping out and we can help them get in touch.  
  

Please feel free to contact the Association Manager using the contact information below for any questions or concerns 
you may have.       
Nate Russell, Association Manager nrussell@cmamanagement.com     Phone: (817) 310-6903 
RTI/Community Management Associates Inc., "CMA"  Customer Service: www.cmamanagement.com 
 

HIGHLAND MEADOWS BEAR HUNT! Homeowner, Megan W. Carter, asked us to post the 
following announcement on our Highland Meadows HOA – Colleyville, Texas FaceBook page:  
"Neighborhoods are doing an awesome thing for kids and families going on walks or drives: 
everyone who wants to participate puts teddy bears in their windows so families can go on a 
"bear hunt." My family loves the “Going on a Bear Hunt” book, so we are all thrilled and eager 
to participate. Just wanted to share this idea in case others want to start Bear Hunts in their 
neighborhoods."   We posted it on March 22nd, and have since spotted only a few houses in HM 
with teddy bears in their windows.  Please consider doing something fun 
for our little ones in this trying time. 

No teddy bears at your house?  How about an EASTER HUNT?  Easter will be on Sunday, April 12th.  
We may still be in “Shelter at Home” and “Social Distancing” modes, but even if we are not, let’s 
put out teddy bears and bunnies!   
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